
Town of Wilton
Zoning Board of Adjustment

Notice of Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Wilton Zoning Board of Adjustment
will meet on Monday, June 19, 1995 at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall Courtroom to hold
a public hearing on the following applications:
Shirley D. Tallman has applied for a variance to the terms of section 14.3.3 of the
Wilton Zoning Ordinance, to permit the construction of a house and barn less than
200 feet from a perennial stream and less than 150 feet from deeded flowage rights
to the State of New Hampshire Flood Control System in the Watershed District, on
Lot A-75, 558 Burton Highway. (Case.# 6/19/95-1)
(signed) Neil Faiman, Chairperson, Wilton ZBA
June 5, 1995
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